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Brad Pfaff Announces Economic Plan to Invest in Middle Class 

Pfaff plan on job training and affordable health care earns support from working families 
  

ONALASKA - With Labor Day approaching and the national economy in upheaval, Wisconsin Senate 
candidate Brad Pfaff announced his plan to invest in working families and grow the middle class. In the 
race for the 32nd Senate District, Pfaff's commitment to economic development, job training and 
affordable health care has earned him overwhelming support from working families and local labor 
organizations. 
  
"As I talk with workers and small business owners, it’s clear we need to put the middle class first in the 
economic response to coronavirus," said Pfaff. "That starts with investing in skilled labor and getting 
more families access to affordable health care. While the State Legislature in Madison fails to address 
these critical issues, working families and small businesses here in western Wisconsin need more 
support." 
  
Brad knows that four year college may not be for everyone, but a good paying job should be. That’s why 
his plan calls for increased funding for job training and retraining programs like those offered at 
Wisconsin technical colleges. He is also advocating for health care reform to bring insurance costs under 
control, expanding BadgerCare to cover more working families, and passing a law to guarantee 
Wisconsinites have coverage for pre-existing conditions even if Washington keeps attacking our 
coverage. 
  
"My focus from day one is supporting Wisconsin's working families, small businesses and farmers" said 
Pfaff. "From affordable health coverage to job training programs, western Wisconsin families need 
someone who will look out for their interests first - not the politically connected special interests. I'm 
proud to have earned the trust and support of working families here in western Wisconsin who know we 
need a strong voice representing our values in the State Capitol." 
  
Pfaff has garnered overwhelming support from working families and local labor organizations including 
the Wisconsin Laborers' District Council, Wisconsin Education Association Council (WEAC), ​United 
Steelworkers – District 2, ​SEIU Wisconsin State Council, Teamsters Joint Council No. 39, AFL-CIO 
Wisconsin, and more!  
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